
Welcome to CSUF Anthropology!  
 
Dear Fall 2021 Prospective Students, 
 
On behalf of the Division of Anthropology, we would like to welcome you to California State 
University, Fullerton. We look forward to meeting you at the virtual Fall Orientation on April 17, 
2001. We have some exciting programming planned, alongside opportunities to meet with student 
club officers and recent transfer students who will share their experiences, advice, and support on 
your new journey to graduation and a career path with a degree in Anthropology. Speaking of career 
paths, the Division of Anthropology is a great place to explore what a degree in Anthropology can 
do for you. We encourage you to check out our Spark Page to see what some of our alumni are up 
to: https://spark.adobe.com/page/YX9nR/   
 
You can learn more about our faculty and their research interests on 
our official CSUF Anthropology website. Our faculty have many 
exciting new and ongoing research projects as well as study abroad 
opportunities and service-learning experiences: 
http://anthro.fullerton.edu  
 
You can also explore the Fall 2021 schedule posted under 
Anthropology: https://hss.fullerton.edu/wtcsufd/departments/ 
 
Please keep in mind that the official Titan Online schedule contains 
the most current and up to date information about scheduling. If 
you are concerned with how a course will be run virtually (e.g., 
synchronous or asynchronous), please do not hesitate to reach out to 
the faculty member on record, your Fall Student Coordinator, or one 
of your three Program Coordinators in Anthropology.   
 
We look forward to working with you in the classroom, and in the future through hands on 
research, community-building efforts, lectures and other activities. Before orientation, if you would 
like to learn more about recent achievements and publications in our Division, consider these latest 
articles and posts related to faculty research:  
 

• Solidarity in Protest: A New Textbook Highlighting Positive Social Change in Urban 
Costa Rica 

• Arboretum Buzzes with Beehive Research 
• Lessons from the Lowly Sweet Potato 

 
Perhaps most important in your transition to CSUF is getting to know our current students. We 
know virtual learning is not ideal or easy for anyone but our student organizations are still going 
strong and I encourage you to explore them early on in your path to graduation: 
http://anthro.fullerton.edu/Students/Student_Org.aspx  
 
Again, welcome to CSUF Anthropology and we hope to meet you on April 17!!  
Dr. Sarah G. Grant (Fall Student Coordinator 2021) 
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